January 31, 1992

Docket No. $0-336
814026

Re: 10CFR71.31

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Contrnl Desk
Washington, DC 2055%

Gentlemen:

Millstone Nuclear Power Station, Unit No. 2

Quality Assurance Review of Safety Analysis Report Calculations

In a letter dated December 23, 199),‘" Northeast Nuclear Energy Company
(NNECD) submitted, on behalf of Millstone Unit No. 2, & Safety Analysis Report
{SAR) for shipment of Millstone steam generator subassemblies as Type A
transport packages.

In this letter, it was noted that Chem-Nuclear Systems, Inc. (CNSI), had not
compieted quality assurance review of calculations used in the SAR. These
reviews have now been satisfactorily completed irn accordance with CNSI
procedures, and no revisions to the SAR are necessary. We remain available
should you have any gquestiors regarding this matter.

y truly yours,
NORTHEAST NUCLEAR ENERGY COMPANY
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Executive Vice President
[, . Martin, Region I Administrator
. Vissing, NRC Project Manager, Millstone Unit No. 2
Raymond, Serior Resident Inspector, Millstone Unit Nos. 1, 2, and 3
. E. MacDonald, Chief, Transportation Branch, Division of Safeguards and
Transportation, NMSS
. M. Kelly, Chief, Reactor Projects Section 4A, Region I

L

T
G.
W.
¢
£

(1) J. F. Opeka letter to U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, "Millstone
Nuclear Power Station, Unit No. 2 Application for Certification of Steam
bLenerator Subassemblies As Type A Packages for Transportation to
Disrosal Site," dated December 23, 1991.
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